## coastwatch@gmail.com

From: John Pincince <jgpincince@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 1, 2022 4:52 PM

To:Green, Robert LCc:Lincolnville VoicesSubject:Public Comment

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mr. Green.

Please clarify the the dates for sending in comments on the Ward pier application at 37 Shag Point Road in Lincolnville. Deputy Commissioner, Mr.Madore, stated to a reporter that the comment period ends in February. We were told by your office that the comment period ends(ended0 December 30th. and that the submerged lands division was accepting applications until January 3rd.

Sincerely,

John Pincince Lincolnville